Giffnock Primary School
Special Edition Newsletter

June 2014
Dear Parents/Carers

Just a few important pieces of information before the school closes the doors for the end of term. 

Classification

Nursery
Mrs Bradley, Mrs Bell and Mrs McWilliam
Primary 1a
Mrs Sibille / Ms Bruce


Primary 1b
Miss Stead
Primary 2a
Mrs Allaway / Mrs Horrocks

Primary 2b
Mrs Backer
Primary 3a
Mrs Shabir / Mrs Brown

Primary 3b
Mrs McCausland / Mrs Russell
Primary 4a
Mrs Taylor



Primary 4b
Mrs Fraser

Primary 5a
Miss Caughey



Primary 5b
Mrs Orr / Mrs McLaughlin
Primary 6a
Mr Mayer



Primary 6b
Miss Little / Ms Livingstone
Primary 7a
Mr McNeill 



Primary 7b
Miss Mitchell
Congratulations to Mr McNeill who was successful at interview and joins us as a permanent 

member of the teaching staff.
Management Team

Miss Rawley will continue in her post as DHT.  Mrs Gillian Frew will continue as Acting DHT next session.  Mrs Judith Brown will take up the permanent post of Principal Teacher.
Parents as Partners

Thank you to our Parent Council for funding our recent Primary 7 Trip, Ceilidh and leaving gifts.  We wish our Nursery and Primary 7 children every success as they leave us to start the next stage in their learning adventure!
Next Session

There will be an opportunity to meet your child’s teacher and visit their classroom on Wednesday 17th September.  Details will follow in the new session.
School will resume for pupils on Wednesday 13th August at 8.55 a.m. Primary 1 children will start between 9.15 am – 9.45 am on the first day.
I hope you all have a lovely summer and I am looking forward to working together in the new session.
Yours sincerely
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Pauline Ferguson

Head Teacher

